


On the 10 May 2016 the same driver has committed a second more serious sexual assault against a 
different passenger. Again Uber haven’t said to this victim they would contact the police, but she 
was, to use her words, ‘strongly under the impression’ that they would. 

On the 13 May 2016 Uber have finally acted and dismissed the driver, notifying LTPH Licensing who 
have passed the information to the MPS.  

The second offence of the two was more serious in its nature. Had Uber notified police after the first 
offence it would be right to assume that the second would have been prevented. It is also worth 
noting that once Uber supplied police with the victim’s details both have welcomed us contacting 
them and have fully assisted with the prosecutions. Both cases were charged as sexual assaults and 
are at court next week for hearing. 

Uber hold a position not to report crime on the basis that it may breach the rights of the passenger. 
When asked what the position would be in the hypothetical case of a driver who commits a serious 
sexual assault against a passenger they confirmed that they would dismiss the driver and report to 
TfL, but not inform the police. While the process for sharing information between LTPH Licensing and 
the MPS works this clearly represents a further risk as it is reliant on more links in a chain. 

 

In 2016 the MPS were made aware of 6 sexual assaults, 2 public order offences and 1 assault which 
were first reported to Uber and then subsequently to LTPH Licensing. The delay in the offence 
occurring and a report coming to the attention of police ranged from a matter of weeks to 7 months. 
The two pubic order offences mentioned above are subject to a 6 month prosecution time limit so 
subsequently both were taken no further as by the time we became aware of the offence we had no 
power to proceed, despite both having clear evidence of an offence taking place. 

 

The significant concern I am raising is that Uber have been made aware of criminal activity and yet 
haven’t informed the police. Uber are however proactive in reporting lower level document frauds to 
both the MPS and LTPH. My concern is twofold, firstly it seems they are deciding what to report (less 
serious matters / less damaging to reputation over serious offences) and secondly by not reporting to 
police promptly they are allowing situations to develop that clearly affect the safety and security of 
the public. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Neil Billany 




